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I would like to see legal and safe use of OHV'S on specific Oregon roads.  This would 

allow for quick access to towns near the riding areas in Eastern Oregon that my 

family currently uses.  Access to these public roads needs to be reviewed by local 

residents to have the best interaction with the auto driving public.  OHV riders will 

need proper education to use these roads.  I have already configured my OHV'S for 

road use in other states.  Please be consistent with other states. 


